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     Don’t Miss the

Cherry Knolls 
Annual Meeting 

May 12, 2015
7 p.m.

Sandburg Elementary 
School 

 Come hear about future plans
 for the neighborhood.

Meet with neighbors old and new.
Bring you ideas and questions.

What’s Happening in 
Cherry Knolls?

May
Fri. May 1 & Sat. May 2: Garage Sale
Sat. May 9: Dumpster Day
	 8 a.m.-4 p.m. Cherry Knolls Pool
Sat. May 17: Pool Clean Up & Planting 
	 Day, 1:00p.m. Cherry Knolls Pool
Fri. May 22: Pool Opens 

June
Thurs. June 11: Swim-A-Lap
Thurs. June 18: Pool Spaghetti Dinner

July
Sat. July 4th: Parade & Pool Party
        9:30 a.m.

        
Special Note

  June, July and August

   Sandburg School 
& Playground    

Will Be CLOSED.
The LAST DAY to drop 

off recycling items is 
Saturday, May 16.

Don’t Forget to Pay Your Dues!
Please help keep Cherry Knolls a wonderful place to live!

With your help we can do great things!
How Can I Pay?

•	 You can pay online at www.cherryknolls.org
•  	 You can also find a dues form to print at cherryknolls.org
• 	 You can drop a check in the box beside the door at 6931 S. Adams Way 
• 	 For questions e-mail Peggy Hanson, egghanson@comcast.net

President’s Corner

	 I love this time of year. Spring is in the air, and new life is all around us. Amid the drum-
beat of new round of politics and bad news in the newspaper, poor seasons for the Avalanche 
and Nuggets, and drudgery of our work life, I look out to my yard with enthusiasm, and know, 
it’s time to garden! In the morning, before anyone in my house is up, I head into the backyard 
and see what new sprouts have come up – radishes, lettuce, asparagus, and tops of carrots. You 
can hear the faint chirping of the neighborhood birds – ready to start their day. To me, this is 
what energizes my day more than anything I can imagine. Perhaps because I was raised on a 
farm – it is more a part of me than is natural for others. But also because we are aware of how 
good food is that you grow yourself and that it really does matter what we eat and how our 
food is produced. We do this as a family. If you are a gardener, I would like to know you, and 
what you are growing and perhaps share and share alike, and continue to build that community 
in Cherry Knolls. Because, as I have mentioned before, what I think the most important task 
of all for CKIA is “building a sense of community”. 
	 On that front, as I mentioned in the last President’s Corner, we have finalized a community 
survey and will be coming around in the near future to ask for your opinion of what “you want 
from your community”. Look for me or one of your other neighbors coming to your door with 
a survey. And, if we miss you, we will leave the survey to be returned to a CKIA return address. 
You also will be able to go the CKIA website and find the survey that can be completed and 
submitted on line. However you provide your feedback, please participate. We want to know 
what you would like from CKIA!
	 We thank those of you who have paid your CKIA dues. At this point, we are trending ahead 
of years past and seem to be well on our way to collecting funds that will allow us to make a 
few needed improvements to our perimeter. Our focus continues to be on a few beautifying 
projects. Again, let us know your priorities! We have formed a perimeter/improvement sub-
committee and we would love to have your input. Just let me know, and I will direct you to the 
right people. 
	 Finally, Spring brought the Easter egg hunt. It was very nice to see all of the old and 
new neighboring families out there a few weeks ago. And, May brings the neighborhood 
Garage Sale and Dumpster Day. Both events are wonderful opportunities to gel as a com-
munity. Please look for details in the newsletter. 
	 Thanks again for the opportunity to serve as your CKIA President. If there is anything 
you would like to chat about, just send me an e-mail or call. I look forward to hearing from 
you! (john.thomas@ucdenver.edu or 303-668-7827).
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Cherry Knolls Improvement Association 
(CKIA)

www.cherryknolls.org

President............................................................... Fred Thomas
Vice President.................................................... Patrick Singer
Treasurer............................................................Peggy Hanson
Secretary....................................................Richard Markovich
Covenants/ Architectural Control................Chris Skudlarczyk
Maintenance/ Perimeter.................................Keith Woodward
Covenants/ Architectural Control..................... Jerry Summers
C.E.N.C.O.N......................................................................TBA
Newsletter........................................................Rod Macdonald

Committees
Parent Co-op Liaison................................................ Alli Jones
Directory.................................................... Sandy Wischmeyer
New Resident Host.........................................Melanie Ranallo
Website............................................................Bryan Wainscott
Database Manager................................................. Anna Childs
Neighborhood Watch.........................................................TBA

General Membership Meetings: 
The second Tuesdays of May and November.

Regular Board Meetings:
The second Tuesdays of October through May.

Meetings are normally at Carl Sandburg Elementary School, 
7-9 pm. Everyone is welcome!

	 The Cherry Knolls News is published bi-monthly by the CKIA,  
a nonprofit homeowners’ association. Articles and photos are  
welcome; submission does not guarantee publication. The dead-
line for articles and advertising is the 15th of the month for the next 
month’s issue, except the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th. All articles, 
letters and ads must be approved by the editor for publication 
and as space permits. To submit an article, call a board member 
or email rpmacdonald3552@hotmail.com. All “Letters to the 
Editor” must be signed and include a daytime phone number in case 
there are any questions. Letters may be printed without the author’s 
name if requested. 

Advertising:
To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499  

or e-mail getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com.
Please visit www.ColoradoLasertype.com for more information.

Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not  
constitute a recommendation or endorsement by the publisher or the 
association of the goods or services offered therein. The opinions 
expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and 
not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. 
Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors intend to provide any 
professional service or opinion through this publication. 

Painting Services
• Interior & Exterior Painting/Staining
• Commercial & Residential
• Stucco Coating & Repair
• Popcorn Ceiling & 
   Wallpaper Removal
• Drywall Repair
• Kitchen Cabinet/Vanity Painting
• Faux Finishes & Murals
• Deck Refinishing

Remodeling Services
• Kitchen & Bath 
   Remodel Specialists
• Basement Finish & Additions
• Custom Tile & Slate Installation
• Interior Trim, Crown & Rail System
• Exterior Carpentry
• Deck Re-Builds
• Vinyl & Wood Window Replacement
• Granite & Acrylic Countertops

SPRING
 SPECIAL!

720-981-STAR (7827)
$500 OFF
Exterior Painting

($1,500 minimum, not to be used 
with any other offer. Must present 

coupon at time of bid.)

10% OFF
Labor for any 

Remodeling Project
($1,500 minimum, not to be used 
with any other offer. Must present 

coupon at time of bid.)

$400 OFF
Interior Painting

($1,500 minimum, not to be used 
with any other offer. Must present 

coupon at time of bid.)

• 	Emerging Business of the Year 2008 Finalist Denver Metro Chamber of Commerce	

• 	BBB Torch Award Top 5 Semi-Finalist 2009	 • 	Angie’s List Super Service Awards 2007-2010

• 	BBB Gold Star Award 2007-2010

www.stellarpaintingandremodeling.com

A BIG THANK YOU, BILL HASTINGS
Bill Hastings is resigning as a Cherry Knolls Board Officer 
after serving for two and a half years, providing valuable 
information through his participation at Cencon meetings. 
Thank you for your participation and involvement within our 
community. We wish you all the best as you transition into 
retirement pursuits. Your time, energy, and participation has 
benefited all of us.
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Get Ready for Spring! 
Beaver Stump Grinding
 & Tree Service

Quality Service at 
Reasonable Rates 

Since 1995

•  Tree Trimming 
•  Tree Removal 
•  Bush Removal 
•  Stump Grinding 
•  Rock Walls 
•  RR Ties 
•  Sod Work 
•  Top Soil 
•  Wood Chips 
•  Fall Yard Clean-up 

•  Gutters 
•  Roto-Tilling 
•  Hauling 
•  Sprinkler Repair 
•  Power Washing
•  Fences
•  Gardens
•  Trees Planted
•  Christmas Light 
    Installation & Removal

Full Service Landscaping
All Debris Removed • All Materials Recycled

24/7 Year-Round Service
Locally Owned & Operated  •  Licensed & Insured

Preston, 303-829-8414

$300 off
Exterior or Interior Painting

Special Thank You 
for Veterans: 

Additional

10% offAmerican family owned. 
15 years in business. 
10% discount for cash. 

Workmans Comp & Liability Insurance
Credit cards accepted

Multiple Home 
Discount

	 Saturday, April 4th over 100 kids and their families gathered at Cherry Park for this year’s neigh-
borhood egg hunt. It is a special tradition and involves all ages. Some of the happiest people were the 
grandparents who live in the neighborhood getting to show off their grandchildren. 
The yearly event was hosted by the Cherry Knolls Parent Co-op and included hundreds of eggs, treats 
and of course the Easter Bunny.
It is fun to hear comments by those attending. Here are a few of those comments
	 • 	 “What a great start to everyone’s Easter weekend and Spring!” 
	 • 	 “Our first time...very fun!!”
	 • 	 “Great hunt!”
	 • 	 “My kids thought it was the best hunt yet. 
	 A big Cherry Knolls thank you to all who organized this fun event....Susan Desparrois & Amy 
Marszalek, Janice Wallace, Brett East, Sally Chaffee, Brandi Carlson, Anna Childs, Missy Crew, Amy 
Lieberthal and Chealyn Long.

The Great Cherry Knolls Eggstravaganza

Sammy Jones had a 
successful morning 

hopping around for treats.

Rylan Dinkel, Connor Young, Alex Long, Thomas 
Singer and Ethan Marszalek showing off their loot

The Easter Bunny showed up 
with treats for all
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DUMPSTER DAY 
Saturday, May 9th, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Pool Parking Lot
No hazardous materials, no tires, no batteries, no rail-
road ties, electronic equipment, televisions, or canisters 

under pressure.
This service provided to our neighbors 

who have paid 2015 dues.  
Clear out unwanted and unusable items. 
 Let’s keep our community beautiful.

A Reminder for Spring
	 Spring is here. It seems appropriate to remind ourselves and our 
neighbors to appreciate the beauty and attractiveness of the Cherry 
Knolls residences.Thoughtful consideration toward our community 
includes making special efforts to maintain a neat, attractive landscape 
by keeping weeds down, removing trash and debris promptly, keeping 
our waste containers hidden behind fencing or in garages and generally 
respecting the high quality of life in our community.
	 If you happen to observe or have any issues with yard appearances, 
please do let the committee hear from you. And best of luck with your 
lawns and gardens this year, as always.

Jerry Summers (303.770.8018)
Chris Skudlarczyk (303.725.6611)
Co-Chairs, Covenants Committee

CenCon (Centennial Council of Neigborhoods)
http://www.cencon.net 
	 CenCON is comprised of Homeowner Association representa-
tives in the City of Centennial. Prior to the incorporation of our new 
city, homeowner associations of unincorporated Arapahoe County 
belonged to a single umbrella group known as ACCORD. With the 
incorporation of Centennial, CenCON was ‘spun off’ from ACCORD 
to perform the same services for homeowners associations within the 
boundaries of Centennial. Current CenCON membership represents 
about 22,000 Centennial homes in about 59 different Homeowner 
Associations. CenCON meets monthly to gather important information 
from the various civic authorities. Your CenCON representative brings 
this information back to your association for dissemination to your 
homeowners by means of monthly meetings, newsletters, etc. Your 
Cherry Knolls rep attends these meetings.

Looking for Fun? 
Try Cherry Knolls Gardeners
	 Hey all you Cherry Knolls green (and not-so-green) 
thumb residents! Come get your hands a little dirty with 
a nice group of neighbors under the guidance of garden-
ing diva Carol McDaniel! 
The CKIA Gardeners need 
some more volunteers to 
take short stints to tend the 
Elizabeth entrance garden 
this summer. ‘Many hands 
make light the work’ so 
come join us! The peren-
nial plantings from last 
summer make it easier 
and coaching is provided 
if desired. Please contact Peggy Hanson with questions or 
interest at egghanson@comcast.net or call at 847-308-2180. 
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Cherry Knolls Swim Team
	 The Neptune’ season is underway! Registration took 
place March 14th & 15th and we are happy to announce 
we have a full team of 140 swimmers. We want to thank 
all of the parents for being diligent about registration and 
understanding with policies and procedures. The weekend 
proved that our Cherry Knolls community is growing; we 
have many new swimmers and many returning swimmers 
which will make for another great season. Please refer to 
the swim team website for all information regarding the 
Neptunes: www.ckswimteam.swimtopia.com.

	 Upcoming events include:
	 •	 Afterschool practice begins: May 18
	 •	 Regular practice starts: May 23
	 •	 Kick off dinner: May 29
	 •	 First Swim Meet: May 30	

	 Fundraising Events:
	 •	 Swim-A-Lap: June 11
	 •	 Spaghetti Dinner: June 18

	 Please contact Holly Gant or Ashley Weldon for any 
questions. Happy Spring!
	 Holly Gant, hollylgant@gmail.com
	 Ashley Weldon, Ashley@aweldon.com

The Cherry Knolls Swim Club
	 The Cherry Knolls Swim Club is the perfect environment to enjoy 
swimming and social activities during the summer. The CK Swim 
Club is a private club in the heart of Cherry Knolls neighborhood. We 
welcome members from any neighborhood, not just Cherry Knolls. 
	 This spring you will see a lot of work happening at the pool. Both 
the main pool and baby pool are getting resurfaced!! This will help 
ensure the pool will be enjoyed for many years to come.
	 We are also excited to announce that we are following the 
footsteps of our CK Swim Team and moving to an online registra-
tion tool, SwimTopia, for annual membership registration. Annual 
Registration is currently open for all Charter Members and Seasonal 
Members. Seasonal memberships are limited. If you wish to buy a 
Charter membership, sell a Charter membership or have questions 
about membership, please send an e-mail to cherryknollspool@
gmail.com. 
	 The activities offered this summer will be a mix of traditional 
and new. Not to worry, there will still be a kickoff party to start the 
summer, family dinner nights and the 4th of July. An event that hasn’t 
been around for many years is back…the Road Rally, a scavenger 
hunt for adults. Watch your e-mail and/or check the website for more 
details as the season quickly approaches!
	 The CK Swim Club is open 7 days a week, allows outside food 
& drinks to be brought in and has gas grills available. It has mature 
shade trees, abundant green space, large picnic & deck areas as well 
as being adjacent to Cherry Field. There are certified life guards, a 
swim team, and group/private swim lessons.
	 Please visit our website for more information www.cherryknollss-
wimclub.swimtopia.com.
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Building Community with Rod Macdonald
Let us introduce you to a Cherry Knolls family who has danced around the world

Meet the Carlsons
	 Mark and Sandra Carlson and their 14 year old son Max 
have been residents of Cherry Knolls since 2006. They are 
the owners and directors of the International Ballet School at 
8000 South Lincoln Street in Littleton giving opportunities 
to career-oriented dance students through daily classes and 
performances including an annual Nutcracker, The Sleeping 
Beauty, A Midsummer Night’s Dream, Peter Pan and this June 
6-7 Cinderella at The Newman Center at DU.
	 The International Ballet School (IBS) offers ballet, pointe, 

classical variations, contemporary dance and character dance 
and has had its students accepted on scholarship at all of the big 
schools in the country including The American Ballet Theater 
Academy, The San Francisco Ballet School and School of 
American Ballet. Their students have also received scholar-
ships internationally at The Princess Grace Academy of Ballet 
in Monaco, The Dresden Ballet School and The Stuttgart Ballet 
School in Germany and participated in the Prix de Lausanne 
Ballet Competition in Switzerland, The USA International 
Ballet Competition and Youth America Grand Prix Finals in 
New York as well as The Denver Ballet Guild.
	 Mark and Sandra Carlson (Kerr) have danced internation-
ally in Germany, Sweden, Belgium and Sandra was a soloist at 
The Colorado Ballet for several years and Mark was a company 
teacher and co-director of Colorado Ballet II before starting 
International Ballet School. Their son Max attended Sandburg 
Elementary and is currently in eighth grade at Newton Middle 
School. 
	 The International Ballet School is dedicated to personal 
care and instruction for all of its students and for nearly 20 
years has been working towards developing dancers and those 
that have a love of dance.

continued on page 7
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Meet International Ballet School
Student Chloe Dehmlow
	 Chloe Dehmlow, an advanced student at I.B.S., had an opportunity to answer a few 
question about her involvement in ballet.
Question: Do you see ballet as a sport, an art, or a discipline?
	 Chloe: Personally, I see ballet as all three. It’s a sport because of the hard work and 
dedication put into it behind the scenes. I see it as an art because of the beauty needed 
to tell stories. I see it as a discipline because of the mind set you have to have in order 
to pursue ballet.
Question: Do you like the individual aspect or the social aspect of ballet?
	 Chloe: I enjoy both. The individual aspect makes it a way to almost escape. I go to 
school and then go to dance and almost escape from the outside world. The social aspect 
creates a place where I feel safe and able to go to my friends with my problems. The 
studio is like my second home, and we’re like one big family.
	 In each issue of the Cherry Knolls Newsletter, Rod Macdonald will feature a 
Cherry Knolls resident or group that makes Cherry Knolls a special place to live. If 
you have suggestions for Rod please e-mail him at rpmcdonald3552@hotmail.com.

Call today!
303.951.4163

We would like to offer you a FREE mortgage analysis 
which could uncover ways to reduce your current 
mortgage payment and save you money every month! 
We will personally evaluate your current mortgage, 
discuss your financial goals and review your loan options. 
This analisis is available to you at no cost, with no pressure 
and no obligation.

Call us now, toll free, to take advantage of the historic low 
rates. You could even qualify for no appraisal and no closing 
costs!!

Evolve Bank & Trust :: Loan Production Office :: 7951 E. Maplewood Ave., Bldg 3, Suite 260 :: Greenwood Village, CO 80111. 
This Evolve Bank & Trust Loan Production Office is not a full service branch location of Evolve Bank & Trust. This 
office does not engage in general banking transactions, such as deposits or payments, and only provides Residential 
Mortgage Loans. Equal Housing Lender. All loans subject to credit approval. Corporate NMLS# 509256

or cell 303.902.6093

Neve Seibert

I’m your 
neighbor 
and your 
mortgage 

lender!

Building Community, continued from page 6

We Need YOU!!
CKIA is looking for 2 new board members to fill positions that have recently opened. 

It is a great opportunity to be a part of creating and maintaining our very special neighborhood!
You will meet some wonderful people and learn first hand what his happening in Cherry Knolls.

AND it’s fun!
Please e-mail Fred Thomas (john.thomas@cudenver.edu for more information).
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	 Greetings Neighbors! One of the events we all look for-
ward to, the annual 4th of July Pool Party, will soon be here 
and all residents of Cherry Knolls are invited to join in the 
fun at this year’s event! This is a neighborhood event where 
everyone is invited and can enjoy the pool, the celebration 
and the fun regardless of whether they have a pool member-
ship or not. The pool will be open to all Cherry Knolls resi-
dents free of charge on this day.

	 The party and parade will take place Saturday, July 4th. 
The day will begin with the traditional parade at 9:30am sharp 
on E. Costilla (next to the pool). The route will be the same as 
last year starting on Costilla ->Nobles -> Cook -> Columbine 
-> Easter -> Nobles-> ending at Costilla. Everyone partici-
pating in the parade should be lined up no later than 9:15am. 
Bring out the red, white, and blue for this event and show 
your pride for the U.S.A.   Kids and adults with strollers, 
wagons, bikes, pets or floats can all participate. 

Fourth of July Parade and Pool Party
 	 Immediately after the parade, the pool fun begins. 
As usual, there will be lots of fun, friendship and music.  
Concessions will be available and all sales benefit the 
Cherry Knolls Swim Team. Burgers, hot dogs, snow 
cones, soft drinks, cup cakes and more will be available 
for purchase.  A big “THANK YOU!” goes out to the 
Cherry Knolls Swim Club for making the pool avail-
able to all Cherry Knolls residents for this annual event.

 	 An event like this requires your help! We need vol-
unteers to help with traffic control during the parade. 
This is low impact and involves monitoring an intersec-
tion during the parade. Your total commitment is about: 
30-60 minutes and will end by 10:30am. This helps to 
insure that all participants complete the route safely. If 
you are able to help out, please contact Fred Thomas 
(303-668-7827 or john.thomas@ucdenver.edu).

Fourth of July Cupcake Contest is open to all !  Contact Celeste Sumner celestesumner@yahoo.edu
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CLEANING SERVICES: I have the right time 
for you! Dedicate your time for your loved 
ones. For free estimates call 720-249-9537.

Crystal Window & Blind Cleaning!  
Chandeliers & mirrors. Refs, 20 yrs exp. 
Feel good with clean windows. Call NOW- 
avoid the rush! Bill & Jerry 303-922-4655

AERATION - $30 most lawns. Mowing, 
fertilizing, and rototilling. Free estimates! 
720-436-2871 or LawnServiceCenter.com 

House & Carpet Cleaning Services: 3/292-0115

Lone Wolf Sprinklers. 30+ yrs exp. Repairs 
& installs. Start ups & winterizing. Free est. 
Office: 720-362-2563, Cell: 720-934-6701.

Columbine Tree - Trimming & Removal. 
Stump grinding. 45 yrs exp. 303-979-5330. 

Highlands Pride Painting- 303-738-9203

Yard & garden design, consult & planting 
www.oakesgardendesign.com 3/999-8228

ELECTRIC BIKE FREE DEMOS - Best 
Selection, Best Price-Fun-Fitness-Freedom, 
No More Hills & Headwinds 720-300-6095

Small Paint Jobs Only 303-738-9203

QUEEN PILLOWTOP MATT/BOX SET. 
Brand new in plastic. Retails $529, asking 
$265. Also, NEW KING SIZE pillowtop set. 
Retails $699, asking $385. 303-742-4860. 

MILE HIGH duct cleaning & chimney 
cleaning. repairs 10% off 7/299-7782.

Taylor’s Lawn Service. Spring Special!! 
Call Today! Mowing, sprinklers, landscap-
ing maintenance, & aeration. 720-308-5698

PIANO LESSONS: Suzuki & Traditional 
Methods, Ages 3-Adults, Beginners-Adv., 
High Professional Standards & Fun, B.M., 
M.M., MTNA, CSMTA, SSMTA, CSA, SAA. 
Ann at 303-798-7351.

TILE SETTER. No job too small. Over 30 
years experience. Accept Visa/MC. John 
720-271-8045

Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighbor-
hood plumber for  14 yrs. Competitive rates.  
Free estimate. 720-422-8139

Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363

ELECTRICIAN – Owner Operated/Lic/Ins.   
Interior/Exterior Lighting, Troubleshooting, 
Bathroom/Kitchen/Basement Solutions, etc.
Member BBB. Noble Place Electric 720-
283-2922 or contact@noble-electric.com.

Haul it 4 less. Junk/Debris Removal 4 less. 
We take all furniture, junk & yard debris & 
Hot Tubs. Cheap appliance removal. Not 
much more than a roll off-we do labor.  Peter 
303-249-1980. www.haulit4less.com.

You can find your next rental Home in 
minutes. We can help at 303-653-9812 Info@
RealAtlas.com 

Having trouble finding a rental over $1,900/
month? 303-653-9812  Info@RealAtlas.com

Tom’s Top Notch Painting: Interior/Exterior, 
Drywall Repairs. Tom Martino approved. 
303-523-2941.

Spring air duct cleaning & chimney clean-
ing. Chimney repairs 10% off 7/299-7782.

CAPTAIN HONEY-DO! All our Handymen 
are firemen! By request we are setting up 
group neighborhood snow removal agree-
ments. Also by request we are offering 
quarterly, reliable home maintenance. We 
are your one-stop home helpers. CALL 
TODAY to sign up. 303-981-0615 or visit 
www.CaptainHoneydo.com 

A+ Home Improvement Services. Snow 
removal. Pro-painting (ext. & int.), gutter  & 
trim replacement & stucco. No job too small 
- we do it all! Basement & bath remodels, 
drywall repairs/texturing, decks, fencing,  
carpentry, doors, plumbing, electrical, tiles, 
carpeting & hrdwd flooring. BBB Member. 
Call A+ for fast, professional service every 
time. Steve, 303-979-7858. Major credit 
cards accepted. Refs., fully ins. & bonded. 
www.A-Plus-Home-Improvement.com

Employ-A-Youth
To add your teen’s name, please email Colorado Lasertype at 
getinfo@coloradolasertype.com and leave the following informa-
tion: the neighborhood you live in, your age, phone number and the 
categories you would like included. Categories: (B) Baby-sitting, (*) 
Red Cross Certified for CPR, (L) Lawn Care, (R) Leaf Raking, (S) 
Snow Removal, (P) Pet & House sitting, (O) Odd Jobs. No recommen-
dation or endorsement of any of the names on this list is implied or stated by the 

homeowners association board or Colorado Lasertype.

	 Anna B.  	 13	 B*/P 	 303-289-4303
	 Maggie F.	 14	 B*/R/P	 303-809-7156
	 Adam H.	 13	 L/R/S/O	 720-335-6574
	 Murielle H.	 13	 B*/R/P	 720-320-2811
	 Josie R.	 13	 B/P/O	 303-667-8577 
	 Bella S.	 13 	 B*/P	 303-770-6143 
	 Ehrich S.	 17	 R/S/P/O	 720-256-4652

CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to advertise your small or large business! 
Ads are inexpensive and reach many homes! Call or email us today!

Classified ads are $3.00/line for 2015. Contact Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 or getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com to place an ad.  
To view our display ad prices, visit our website at www.ColoradoLasertype.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is the  
15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 4th.

    For nine years I have gone to Sandburg, it has been a won-
derful learning experience. The school not only focuses on aca-
demics, but also Terracycling and fun. Terracycing is upcycling 
chip bags, health bar wrappers and other items, that are made 
into new products. You can help with Terracycling every Super 
Sort Saturday. Every volunteer would mean a lot to making 

Sandburg better. One of things that our principal, Mrs. McDonald, bought with the 
Terracycling money is a huge, fun piece of equipment on the south playground.
 	 Over the summer, you might see a lot of construction happening at Sandburg. 
Sadly, I will not be here next year to test all the new stuff, but I’ve heard there will 
be a new science lab. Knowing that we do many science activities, Mr. Newell the 
science teacher, will love the new change. 
	 There are also many end of the year events that will be happening, like the 
fifth grade musical, field day, the end of the year fifth grade pool party, and Young 
AmeriTowne. If you’d like to watch your son or daughter on field day do all the 
fun school activities, it is on May 14. You can come and watch the fifth grade 
musical on the night of May 13.
    In my nine years I have seen many changes happening at Sandburg. Not only 
the teachers make it happen, but the parents as well. Right now Sandburg’s staff 

and students are celebrating the volunteers’ help 
and contributions to Sandburg.
	 There is a big banner near the gym and it 
shows every person who decided to volunteer. 
We’d like to thank everyone for the volunteering 
and contributions that make Sandburg great.

— Benjamin S. Asphaug Sandburg Grade 5
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